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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:21 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Comment to Proposed Rule 4.7

From: Jon Scott [mailto:jscott@snocopda.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:18 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comment to Proposed Rule 4.7

Please adopt as proposed rule 4.7. It fairly addresses documented concerns regarding evidence which results In real-

world wrongful convictions, and It provides a mechanism for defense counsel and, especially, public defender agencies

to Interact with In-custody clients in a more efficient manner. It makes the criminal justice system better and more

efficient.

Jon Scott, ATTORNEY AT LAW
Snohomish County Public Defender Association

425.339.6300 EXT. 255 / fax 425.339.6363


